PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE FOR CINCINNATI HEBREW DAY SCHOOL AND
STATE OF ISRAEL BONDS DINNER - 1979

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to our annual dinner.

Cincinnati Hebrew Day School has continued its tradition of pro-
viding the finest possible secular and Jewish studies programs to the
children of our community, and it is your support that has made this
possible.

One of our primary goals is to instill in our children a love of
Torah and Israel, with an understanding of the responsibilities in-
herent in such a commitment. What could be more fitting than to pay
tribute, together with the State of Israel Bonds, to our wonderful
friend Al Harris, the "builder" of our school!

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Cincinnati Hebrew Day
School, I would like to congratulate our honoree and his entire family,
and offer our appreciation to them and all our friends who join with us
this evening.

Sincerely,

Ronald G. Gottlieb, President
Cincinnati Hebrew Day School
Board of Trustees

; PRINCIPALS’ MESSAGE

This has been a year of milestones for the Jewish people. It is
the "Year of Peace" for Israel and the "Year of Freedom” for many of
our Russian bretheren. We pray the peace will be true and lasting. We
entreat the Al-mighty that the exodus from oppression behind the iron
curtain will continue unabaited.

Cincinnati Hebrew Day School is playing a most important role in
these special times. Our students share with our brothers and sisters
in Israel the love of Torah, the love of Eretz Yisroel and the love of
the children of Israel. We have learned that the glorious teachings of
our holy Torah, the traditions of our people, and their ties to the
Al-mighty are the forces which provide the moral fiber of our collective
being.

Our school has been a major factor in the integration of recently
arrived Russian immigrants. But more than merely providing them with a
language and introduction to American culture, we are giving them what
they could never have before--exposure to our age old Jewish traditions
and heritage. We are very proud of these accomplishments and especially
gratified by the overwhelming successes.

It is most fitting that our school and State of Israel Bonds join
in honoring Mr. Al Harris, who has stood at the forefront of Jewish
causes in Cincinnati, in Israel, and wherever there has been a need. Al
literally built Cincinnati Hebrew Day School and has been instrumental
in its growth, enabling it to provide quality education in both Hebrew
and General studies.

We salute the State of Israel and Cincinnati Hebrew Day School
for their achievements of the past and pray for their continued strength
in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Rabbi Israel Janowski Rabbi Stanley Peerless
Associate Principal Associate Principal
Hebrew Studies General Studies
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“May his soul be bound up in
the bond of life and endure as

a living influence among us."



